


Please join Bishop Jaime Soto and the 
Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations 
in a gathering to show our gratitude

to the Parents of our
Seminarians and Priests
Monday, August 5, 2019 • 5:00pm to 8:00pm
Holy Family Parish • 7817 Old Auburn Rd., Citrus Heights 95610

Please RSVP by Monday, July 15 if you are attending and 
provide the names of your parents attending or a guest 
to (916) 733-0258 or by email at msmith@scd.org

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus from 
St. Charles Borromeo’s Bishop Armstrong Council #4443, 
St. Rose Council #16475, and Holy Family's Infant Mary Council #4964

Thank
    You!
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